
 

 

February 16, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Steve Huebert, Chairperson 
House Committee on Local Government 
Statehouse, Room 149-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Huebert: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2209 by House Committee on Local Government 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2209 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2209 would prohibit any legislator from holding elected office for a municipality if 
compensation other than expense reimbursement is given for the other elected office.  For 
purposes of this bill, municipality is defined as county, township, city, school district, 
community junior college, municipal university, city, county or district hospital, drainage 
district, cemetery district, fire district, and other political subdivision or taxing unit, and 
including their boards, bureaus, commissions, committees and other agencies, including but not 
limited to, library board, park board, recreation commission, and hospital board of trustees. 
 
 Enactment of HB 2209 is not anticipated to have any fiscal effect on state government.  
Whether there are legislators currently holding a second office, who would be affected by the bill 
is not known.  
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
cc: Jeff Russell, Legislative Services  


